
	

	

July 6, 2022 

As we finish tax season, I would like to take the time to say thank you for trusting me with your 
payroll, accounting and tax needs over the years.   

I am writing this letter to inform you that I am transitioning out of my role at Bohl, House and 
Samek CPAs and will be starting a career doing business valuations.  This decision was a hard 
one to make, but I ultimately wanted to spend more time with my son.   

Because of the current economic environment, and shortage of knowledgeable professionals, and 
because your business and financial future are so important to me I wanted to leave you in good 
hands.  I am pleased to introduce David Bell and Bell CPA as my replacement.  David has been 
in public accounting for 15 years, and a CPA for 11 years.  As I’ve gotten to know David I am 
sure that he and his firm will be an excellent fit for you.  He and his team are excited to get to 
know you.  Bell CPA is located at 805 W Battlefield Rd. Springfield, MO 65807.  

Lisa and Chase will be joining Bell CPA, so you will have familiar faces to welcome you.  Bell 
CPA has very similar pricing structures to Bohl, House and Samek and barring major changes 
with your situation you should not see any price increases. 

Please feel free to call me or David to answer any questions regarding your current work, the 
firm structure, or any other additional questions.  I can be reached at 417-527-8220 and David 
can be reached at 417-882-0752. 

Enclosed is a consent to disclose form.  Please sign and return to me as soon as possible, this will 
allow me to release your information to Bell CPA.  Once released, they will then have all of your 
historical documents should you need copies of anything. 

We are all very excited about this transition and welcoming Bell CPA to assist our clients and 
their future needs. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Blaire Chrouser 

	

David	Bell,	CPA/ABV/CFF	



	


